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VOTE FOR LIFE FOR AMARILLO 
 
On Tuesday, November 5, 2024, a monumental vote will take place on the Ordinance to make Amarillo a 
Sanctuary City for the Unborn.  This historic opportunity arose from a grassroots initiative of local 
individuals, business leaders, non-profit organizations, ministries and churches committed to giving a 
voice for the voiceless. Over 10,000 residents of Amarillo signed petitions supporting the ordinance, of 
which 6,400 were registered voters.  This overwhelming support could not be denied.  The initiating 
committee voted unanimously to proceed to the ballot in November.   

Project Destiny Amarillo PAC has since been formed to educate the public about the ordinance and 
encourage our community to VOTE FOR LIFE.  We believe that the unborn are image-bearers of Christ 
and deserve the same protections that all Amarillo citizens deserve, the right to life! 

The ordinance seeks to close six major loopholes in Texas anti-abortion laws by the following provisions:                    
1) Prohibit performing elective abortions and aiding or abetting elective abortions under local law by 
extending the private enforcement mechanism found in the Texas Heartbeat Act from the point of a 
detectable heartbeat to the point of conception;  2) Prohibit elective abortions on residents of Amarillo, 
and the abortion trafficking of such residents outside the state of Texas;  3) Prohibit the abortion 
trafficking of an unborn child through the city;  4) Prohibit abortion-inducing drugs within the city;  5) 
Prohibit organizations violating federal abortion laws from doing business with or receiving grants from 
the city; and  6) Prohibit the transportation and disposal of the remains of unborn children killed by 
elective abortions in the city. 

Unborn Texas children are being trafficked to neighboring states to be aborted by abortion networks 
and organizations that provide financial and logistical support for abortions, often with all expenses 
paid.  In addition, the abortion pill is now the most common method of abortion in our country.  It is 
very easy for minors to obtain the pill through various websites, networks and organizations. These 
websites have no age limitations or requirements and don’t provide any kind of medical support. This is 
unacceptable, and cannot continue to occur in our city.  

We know that the citizens of Amarillo love life and family and will stand up for unborn children on 
Election Day.   Vote YES for Proposition A on November 5th.    

VOTE FOR LIFE! 

 
 
  


